
Good Afternoon Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
I wanted to make you aware that the 8th grade Field Trip permission slip forms were handed out 
today, May 22nd. The 8th grade team will be taking students to Harpers Ferry National 
Historical Park, WV.  The grade will be split into two groups by Language Arts classes. One 
group of classes will visit on Monday, June 10th and the other will visit on Tuesday June 11th.  
 
Students who are attending Harpers Ferry on​ Monday,​ ​June 10th​ received a ​green copy​ of the 
permission packet. These students are in Ms. Remsburg’s period 4, 5, 6, and 7 classes.  
 
Students who are attending Harpers Ferry on ​Tuesday,​ ​June 11th​ received a​ pink copy​ of the 
permission packet. These students are in Ms. Remsburg’s period 2 class and Mrs. Givens’ 
period 5, 6, and 7 classes. 
 
The first page of the 2 page packet is for you to keep at home - it has all information pertaining 
to the trip. Please send back the second page filled out along with payment by June 5, 2019. 
The cost of our field trip this year is $8, cash or checks made payable to BMS accepted.  
 
You can access the permission slip electronically using the links below just in case an additional 
copy is needed! Please have your child return the signed form with payment to their Language 
Arts teacher, ASAP. 
 
 

Monday, June 10th Tuesday, June 11th 

Remsburg Periods 4, 5, 6, and 7 Remsburg Period 2 & Givens Periods 5, 6, and 7  

June 10th Permission Form June 11th Permission Form  

 
 
I will be going over expectations for the trip soon with the entire 8th grade. Preliminary details 
were provided in advisory on Monday to the entire 8th grade. I will answer any and all questions 
students may have at that time too! Please feel free to email Mrs. Loetterle with any questions 
or concerns at ​amanda.loetterle@fcps.org​.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Amanda Loetterle (8th grade team leader) and 8th grade team 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WC7ygpEOGwvACpBvxfAR8aynZzRlxDSHmGSTS_KqRUI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YFmXuElcppRuuIpb_DVWkAkjjVyNyuVDoi7A8G0Wxfo/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:amanda.loetterle@fcps.org

